
RICHARD GALLEN & COMPANY, INC. 

203 FIFTH AVENUE 

NEW YORK, NEW YORK ICOCII 

(212) 889-9624 

November 17, 1993 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

When I began transcribing your ms I didn't know how to 
use the computer. Now that I've learned the computer, 
I'm typing as fast as I can with enthusiasm for the 
continuation of your wonderful and profound work. 

Forgive the "typos"; (but the strength of your words 
comes through and the typos will be corrected on my 
next draft). 

This is all that I've done so far but by the end of 
the day I should be much farther along. Meanwhile, 
as you asked to look at it now, I'm sending this first 
rough draft. 

I think the timing on this book will be powerful. 

....Now back to the computer. 

With my love and respect and best wishes that all 
will be well, 

Ra ae a Seroy 
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